Bridgehampton School Physical Education Department



Dear Parents and Guardians:

We will be starting our Winter Intramural program on Monday, January 24th. This winter the DeGroot family has once again generously donated ice time at the Buckskill Winter Club. The program is for students in grades 2-5 and will be held from 2:10 to 3:45. <u>Grades 4 and 5 will ice skate on following Wednesdays:</u>

<u>Ian. 24th</u>

<u>Jan. 31st</u>

Feb. 7th

Feb. 14th

We will be leaving the school at 2:10 PM, and returning for the 3:45 PM bus. Helmets and Ice Skates will be provided. **Students must bring a warm jacket, warm long socks, snow pants, hat, and gloves/mittens.**

If your child is interested the last day to hand in permission slip to Mr. Meyers is January 18th.

		Thank you, [.] Mr. Meyers				
I give Student Intramurals at The Buckskill Wint	/Grade er Club.	permission	to	attend	ice	skating
Parent/Guardian Signature	Stu	ıdent shoe s	size:_			
Please check one: My child will he	nicked un	Staving at s	chool	takin	a tha 2	·45 hue